Report of Virginia State USBC April 2016 Meeting

The Annual Meeting was held at the Crowne Plaza Hampton Marina on April 16, 2016. Andrea
Dale and Adam Mitchell from NCAUSBCA attended as adult delegates and Tom Dale attended
as a youth delegate.

A memorial service opened the meeting as we remembered association members who passed
away since the last annual meeting. They were 49 delegates in attendance. Following lunch
there were several committee reports given and the budget for the 2016-17 season was
approved. NCAUSBCA was recognized for being #1 in BVL donations and Virginia State #3 in
state donations. Tournament reports were given by the respective tournament managers and
the financial reports were reviewed and approved by the delegates.

The 2017 tournaments will be held as follows: Mixed, Women’s and Senior’s in Richmond and
the Open and Youth in Roanoke

The Hall of Fame chair reported that there were 3 individuals elected to the Virginia State Hall
of Fame — Paul Rumbaugh of the Greater Fredericksburg USBC and John “Kip” Roberts, Jr. of the
Greater Richmond USBC for Bowling Achievement and Ford Mason of the Tidewater Virginia
USBC for Meritorious Service.

Elections were held and the following individuals were elected to the Virginia State USBC Board
of Directors:

2" Vice President - Sam Farthing, Danville USBC was re-elected

Director #10 — Tom Dale, NCAUSBCA was re-elected

Director #11 — Wanda Bland, Appomattox River USBC was elected to the vacant position
Director #12 - Vickie Rengers, Greater Richmond USBC was re-elected

Director #13 — David Anderson, South Boston USBC was re-elected

Director #14 (youth) — Robbie Thomas, Alleghany-Bath USBC was re-elected

Johnny Harris, Association Manager from the Lynchburg USBC and Anne Ray, 1% Vice President
from the Tidewater Virginia USBC were elected as State delegates to the 2017 USBC Convention
in Las Vegas.

The fall meeting will be held in Fredericksburg at the Hospitality Host Hotel and Conference
Center, 2801 Plank Road on the weekend of October 1-2, 2016. Hotel rate is $89 per night.

Andrea Dale, delegate



